
Opportunity to attend Hog Island Teen Camps 2025 
 
Hello, 
Merrymeeting Audubon, a Chapter of Maine Audubon,  has reserved two spaces and is 
offering two scholarships to attend teen (ages 14-17 in June 2025) camps this coming 
summer.  This program is located at the Hog Island Audubon Camp, Bremen, ME.  
 
Here is a link to a description of the program: 
(Coastal Maine Bird Studies for Teens Two: June 15 - 20, 2025) 
 
Eligibility:   
The applicant must attend a high school or be home schooled within the Chapter’s 
catchment area which encompasses:​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

●​ RSU1      Bath, Phippsburg, Woolwich 
●​ RSU2      Dresden, Richmond 
●​ RSU4      Litchfield 
●​ RSU5      Durham, Freeport, Pownal 
●​ MSAD75  Bowdoin, Bowdoinham, Harpswell, Topsham 
●​ AOS98    Boothbay, Boothbay Harbor, Georgetown, Southport 
●​ Other       Arrowsic, Brunswick, Lisbon/Lisbon Falls, West Bath, 

Westport Island, Wiscasset 
●​ Homeschoolers who live in these towns may also apply​ ​ ​

​  
The camper will be selected on the basis of a one-page student essay and the teacher’s 
recommendation.  The student should explain why they are interested in birds and what 
they hope to learn.  The completed student application, essay, and recommendation 
are due by February 4, 2025.  
 
Award: 
The scholarship will cover the full camp tuition of ($1,725).  If selected, the student is 
responsible for submitting the Hog Island registration forms. 
 
To apply: 
Here is a link to the application: 2025 Application     
If you have questions, please contact: 
Joan Newkirk​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Glenn Evans 
mainejoan123@gmail.com​​ ​ ​ evans.glenn243@gmail.com 

https://hogisland.audubon.org/bird-studies-teens
https://forms.gle/mG2sLJzXxNvEabg36
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